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What We Are Learning! 

We have been enjoying the beautiful weather 

by getting outside as much as possible. We 

talked a lot about fire prevention and safety, 

read books, watched video clips, and toured 

some fire stations virtually. We had a 

practice fire drill with the fire department 

and the littles did wonderful. Do you have a 

plan at home in case of fire or emergency? 

We traced fire truck shapes, did a firehouse 

picture search, and colored by diagram a 

firefighter gear page. We practice fine 

motor skills by cutting and gluing fire dogs in 

numerical order, and rolling Play-Doh water 

drops on a fire diagram. The littles enjoyed 

hanging out with their big buddies during gym 

time. In Religion we talked about how we can  

welcome friends to celebrate with us. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.   13 – No School-Teacher Institute  

Oct.   20 – 12:00 pm Dismissal-Conferences         

Oct.   24 – Picture Retakes                       

Oct.   31 – Halloween Party & Trunk or Treat   

Nov. 20-24 – Fall/Thanksgiving  Break 

     

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

October 18th. 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

and will be talking about pumpkins and 

harvest. 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Vivian 

Tuesday – Olivia                              

Wednesday – Alden                             

Thursday – Bennett  

Friday – Blakely 

 

 

 
 Notes:  

Our annual parent/teacher conferences will be held on Friday, October 20th. If you have not returned your 

sign up paper for a time, please do so as soon as possible.  

The Student Council invites you to join our school in collecting items for the Wabash County Animal Shelter 

now until October 25th. Most needed items include dry/wet dog and cat food, bleach, comet, and med-large 

dog collars. A complete list is on the flyer that was sent home. Thank you for helping us do “Small Things 

with Great Love”. 

Our Halloween Party will be on Tuesday, October 31st around 9 am. We will also be participating in the Trunk 

or Treat Tuesday after nap time. Information is attached to this newsletter. 
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